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We started this process by individual dividing up the work and assigning deadlines for research, and our portion of the rough draft.  Then after spring break, we came together and put together our work onto the website and began to work on formatting. Then in class, we did peer review and we found it to be very helpful, we were able to get other perspectives about our work. We also noticed tiny fixes like loaded words, and also bigger fixes like ideas that seemed unnecessary. Finally, we took those critiques and implemented them to create our final draft. 
	The most important part was peer review and having the ability to discuss the critiques right after we received them with our groups, that allowed to generate new ideas and improve our project as a whole. Peer review gave us different perspectives. We were also able to discuss critiques we were given and decided which to implement and how. For example, we were suggested to remove the Jane and John Justin section, but as a group we decided all the information was necessary about the hall of fame as a whole and as prominent members of the Fort Worth community.
	We all worked well as a group, and completed our individual work on time and then were able to come together and work efficiently. It was challenging to not repeat information and keep a consistent tone and voice throughout the paper and formatting weebly took some time and patience, but eventually we got it to look how we wanted it to. Nothing went wrong, we worked well as a group.
	From our draft to our final, we added more pictures, tweaked every section with basic editing. We altered references and put in-text citations where needed, and added subheadings. Also, we discussed what information was necessary to keep and removed a few sentences here and there. 


